P.S. 108 The Philip J. Abinanti School

United in Excellence

Charles Sperrazza Principal Lori Solano Assistant Principal

Georgette Valente Assistant Principal

December 1, 2020

Dear Parent/Caregiver:

I am writing this letter to clarify the re-entry procedures for your child to return to school next week. The children in Cohorts A and B must have the following updated **Student Covid-19 Consent Form** documentation completed and on file with the Nurse's office. This revised form reflects the change to the frequency of weekly testing.

Student Covid-19 Testing consent Form - Submitting consent to have your child tested for COVID-19 in school is quick and easy. Even if you have already submitted consent, we ask you to do so again to ensure your student has the latest consent form on file. There are two easy ways to submit:

- 1. Fill out the form online using a New York City Schools Account (NYCSA) at https://mystudent.nyc/.
- 2. Print and sign the attached form and bring it to your child's school on the first day they are back in the school building. A printable PDF file is available in ten languages at https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-year-20-21/return-to-school-2020/health-and-safety/covid-19-testing

We look forward to having your children back in the building.

Sincerely,

CHARLES SPERRAZZA

Charles Sperrazza Principal